Freedom of Information Act 2000 – call waiting ti
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:
For the last 5 calendar years
·           The average wait to be connected to your call/contact centre?
Answer: We do not hold the average waiting time to be connected for 2011 and 2012.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
	
	2015
	2014
	2013

	Average Waiting Time
	04:42
	02:33
	02:07


·           The longest 3 calls have had to wait to be connected to someone in your council call/contact centre?

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this is a refusal in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act.

It would be helpful if you were to provide any brief notes which might be necessary to understand the context of the information provided, although I recognise that you are not obliged to do this.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

